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On October 5, 2019, The Burbank Police Foundation will host the 4th Annual
Family Fun Day event at Johnny Carson Park, in Burbank. 
 
Festivities begin at 9:00 am and will include a pancake breakfast, classic car
show, Burbank Police demonstrations, family-friendly activities,
entertainment, refreshments, and much more!  Plus, see famous movie
vehicles like the Batmobile and The Mystery Machine from Scooby Doo,
courtesy of Warner Brothers Studios.
 
Awards will be presented to the top 15 cars, including Best of Show, Chief's
Choice, Ladies' Choice, and most likely to be pulled over for speeding! 
 
Admission to this event is FREE for the public and fun for the whole family.
For information on registering a vehicle, or to be a sponsor of the event,
please visit www.BurbankPoliceFoundation.org.
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Application Period Opens for Fall Community Academy
The Burbank Police Department Community Academy
was created to give individuals an opportunity to see
how police officers work and gain a better
understanding of departmental operations. The
Community Academy course is designed to familiarize
citizens with the department’s community policing
philosophies, internal policies, and the guiding
principles of law and ethical conduct governing the
delivery of police services within our community.   The
application period for the fall academy is now open.

from 6:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m., in addition to one Saturday class, tentatively scheduled for December 14, 2019, from
9:00 am to 2:00 pm. The first class session will be held on Thursday, October 17, 2019.
 
Please note that class will not be held on the following dates: 10/31/19, 11/28/19, 12/12/19, 12/26/19, & 1/2/20.
 
Graduation is scheduled for Thursday, January 16, 2020. Eligible candidates must live or work in the City of Burbank.

The academy consists of ten class sessions. Class
sessions are held once per week on Thursday evenings,

Click here to apply!
Burbank Police Set to Raise Money,
Awareness for Breast Cancer
Research in October
The Burbank Police Department will once again show its support in
the fight against breast cancer throughout October by unveiling a
pink-wrapped police S.U.V. and a pink-wrapped police motorcycle.
 
This will be the third year that Burbank Police have "gone pink" for
Breast Cancer Awareness Month. The campaign will again be a
team effort with Wrapix Imaging of Burbank, a company
specializing in a wide variety of custom-printed vinyl graphics.
 
Wrapix Imaging has donated all of the vinyl wrap materials and
labor.           Owner Adam Sumner says the project is especially important to him and his family, who have been affected
by the disease. 
 
The pink police cruiser will be on display throughout October at various community events, while the motorcycle will
be used on-duty by a uniformed traffic officer. The purpose behind wrapping these vehicles in pink is to draw
attention and encourage regular screenings for the early detection of breast cancer.
 
In addition, Burbank Police have also joined the Pink Patch Project and will be selling Burbank Police pink patches 
throughout the month of October to raise money for City of Hope and cancer research. They can be purchased at 
the front counter of the Burbank Police Department for $10 each, limit three per person.

#pinkpatchproject
Burbank Police pink patches are on sale now at the front
counter of the Burbank Police Department for $10 each,
limit three per person. Proceeds from patch sales will
benefit City of Hope and breast cancer research.

https://forms.gle/sN1Sg96hAFCwx3i3A
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For a complete listing of FBI UCR crime reporting statistics,
please visit burbankpd.org or https://ucr.fbi.gov.

CRIME STATS: August 2019

Total Calls for Service:  4,318

Avg. Response Times (Emergency Calls): 3:33

Avg. Response Times (All Calls): 19:39

  4                11                28          206        13 

Traffic Citations: 655  |  Arrests: 372

Burglary Auto 
Theft

Petty
TheftRobbery Aggravated

Assaults

Burbank Students Visit First Responders on 9/11

Click Here for a Caltrans Advisory: 
I-5 Freeway Construction

Click Here for More Info >

Students from several different Burbank elementary schools paid a visit to Burbank Police and Fire Departments on
September 11, 2019. In remembrance of the 18th anniversary of the terrorist attacks against the United States, the
students delivered stacks of handmade cards from their classmates honoring first responders, fallen heroes, and
everyone affected by the tragic events of 9/11.
 
Parents also brought pizzas, salads and other treats for Burbank Police Officers to enjoy, just in time for dinner. 
 
Each year, Burbank Police Officers and Firefighters take time to remember and commemorate 9/11, and to honor
those who lost their lives and fought to save lives.

https://www.burbankpd.org/assets/1/16/I-5_Empire_IC_Open_-_Ramp_Closures_-_September_30_-_Press_Release.pdf
https://www.burbankwaterandpower.com/scams
https://www.burbankwaterandpower.com/scams
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Halloween Safety Tips
Halloween is a time to celebrate and enjoy the annual traditions of dressing up in costumes and
trick-or-treating for those savory sweets. It is a time for fun with friends, family, and neighbors. The
Burbank Police wish you a safe and Happy Halloween on October 31. 
 
In an effort to help the Burbank community enjoy Halloween safely, the Burbank Police Department
is sharing the following tips for motorists, parents, and trick-or-treaters: 
 
Motorists 
• Please slow down, especially in residential neighborhoods, and obey all traffic signs and signals.
We ask that you drive below the speed limit and be alert for children walking and crossing the
street. 
• Dark costumes can be hard to see, especially at night. Please be on the lookout for trick-or-
treating enthusiasts and remember they may not always see you. 
 
Parents 
• Make sure small children are supervised at all times by an adult, and that children under the age
of 14 are accompanied by a responsible guardian. 
• Plan and discuss the route your trick-or-treaters will follow and make sure they stick to it. 
• Encourage children to remain in groups, if possible. 
• Teach children to stop only at well-lit houses and to never enter a stranger's home.
• Establish a time for children to return home. 
• Tell children not to eat any treats until they get home. 
• Inspect treats and get rid of any that look as though they've been opened or tampered with. 
 
Trick-or-Treaters 
• Be visible! Wear reflective tape on costumes to improve visibility to motorists and others. 
• Wear disguises that don’t obstruct vision and avoid face masks. Instead, consider using nontoxic
face paint. 
• ELIMINATE distractions and avoid using cell phones or ear buds/headphones while walking.
• Ensure any props are flexible and blunt-tipped to avoid injury from tripping or horseplay. 
• Carry a flashlight and place it face down in the treat bucket to free up one hand. Never shine it into
the eyes of oncoming drivers. When crossing the street, hold the flashlight and point it towards the
ground to illuminate your surrounding area and alert drivers to your presence. 
• Have your parent or guardian inspect all treats and never consume any candy that appears to
have been opened or tampered with. 
 
The Burbank Police encourages the reporting of suspicious or illegal behavior. For non-
emergencies in Burbank, call (818) 238-3000. For emergencies, dial 9-1-1. 

The Burbank Police Department Community Newsletter is distributed by the 
Burbank Police Department Public Information Office.
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